
 

 

SAVE THE DATE AUGUST 24,2019 

Dear Community;   

 

As part of a grant-funded project , Fire Safe Sonoma is planning a series of 

community meetings to provide wildire safety and protection information to 

residents in your area. 

The project involves providing general wildfire safety information at special 

events and community meetings in the West-County area, as well as 

opportunities for local residents to have a free home defensible-space 

assessment conducted at their home and exclusive access to a chipper program 

specifically designated to residents in their area.  

On August 24, 2019 from 2:00pm-4:00pm at the Timber Cove Firehouse will be 

our first community meeting.  

We all want a safe community so we welcome everyone to join us.  

 

 


